

Newton Westpark Primary School

Newsletter Week Ending 15th November 2019



Breakfast

As we all know Breakfast is the most important meal of the day. Skipping breakfast can make our children feel tired, restless, or even irritable. In the morning, their bodies need to refuel for the day ahead after going without food for 8 to 12 hours during sleep. Their mood and energy can drop by mid-morning if they don't eat at least a small morning meal.

The school Breakfast Club is available every morning from 8am at a cost of £1 per child, additional siblings are 50p. Children can have a selection of cereals and bagels to set them up for the day.

Alternatively free breakfast bagels are available to all children everyday in school playgrounds between 8:40am and 8:50am

Non-uniform Fridays

Next Friday (22nd November) is another non-uniform day. We are collecting Tins/Jars/Bottles for our Christmas Fair. Thank you.

September 2020 Reception intake

The online application process for September 2020 Reception class children is now open. Details can be found at:

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx

The closing date for all applications is **Wednesday 15th January 2020.**

Uniform

As winter approaches and the weather is getting colder can you please make sure that all children have outdoor coats and jumpers with them to wear outside at break and lunch time. We do still have lots of coats on our exchange rail in the school entrance, please drop in and take a look. Thank you

Children in Need



We have raised a total of £227.00 for Children in Need this year. Thank you to everyone for your donations.

Hot chocolate Friday

Well done to the following children for being selected to have 'Hot Chocolate Friday' with Mrs Whiting this week.

Year 1 – Frankie Year 4 – Raef
Year 2 – Tee-Jay Year 5 – Rhys
Year 3 – Phoenix Year 6 – Hannah

Christmas Card Competition Winners

Congratulations to the following children after winning our Christmas card competition. Their designs have been made into cards which we will be sending to our neighbours, governors, volunteers etc...

Robins - Nana

Year 1 - Sophia

Year 2 – Ruby

Year 3 – Shayla

Year 4 – Morgan

Year 5 - Kaisha

Year 6 – Keira



Learners of the week		
Robins	Max A	
Kingfishers	Louie L	
Owls	Shyane L	
Falcons	Teagan M	
Eagles	Stephen C	
Ospreys	Aaron G	
Year 6	Phoebe T	

	<u></u>
Dates for diary	
Friday 22 nd November	Non-Uniform Xmas Fair
Friday 29 th November	Non-Uniform Xmas Fair
Monday 2 nd December	Choir singing at
	Sainsbury's 10-11am
Wednesday 4 th December	Pantomime in school
Wednesday 4 th December	Leigh Parish Church
	Carol Service 6.30pm
Thursday 5 th December	Photos with Father
	Christmas
Friday 6 th December	Non-Uniform Xmas Fair
Friday 6 th December	Christmas Fair
Tuesday 10 th December	Christmas Dinner Day
	Christmas Jumper Day
Wednesday 11 th December	Toddlers Xmas Party
	9am-11am
Monday 16 th December	KS1 Performance @ 2pm
Tuesday 17 th December	KS1 Performance @ 9am
Tuesday 17 th December	KS2 Party Day
Tuesday 17 th December	KS2 Carol Service @ 6pm
Wednesday 18 th December	KS1 Party Day



Newton Westpark Primary School

Newsletter Week Ending 15th November 2019



Robins Stay and Play

Thank you to everyone that came to Robins Stay and Play session this week. A great time was had by all.













Year 6 Trip to Ninja Warrior

Year 6 had a fantastic time at Ninja Warrior this week on the obstacles and beating the wall. Well done everyone!











Robins Trip to Skipton Castle

Robins had an amazing day at Skipton Castle, they learnt lots of facts and information about castles. The staff at Skipton Castle very impressed with their behaviour. Well done Robins!











